
Goodwill of Southern
Nevada Reopens Deja Blue
Boutique

Danielle Casey Discusses New
Role at LVGEA

Congratulations to Goodwill of Southern
Nevada for the amazing reopening of their
Deja Blue Boutique. The celebrations began
with a VIP Blue Carpet event, followed by an
epic grand opening for the public with over 150
excited shoppers lined up to shop the designer
goods. 

It was a wonderful morning spent with
Danielle Casey, new president and CEO of the
Las Vegas Global and Economic Alliance. She
recently sat down with Vegas PBS’s Amber
Dixon to talk about her new role and her
perspective on the Las Vegas community and
economy. 
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“A normal day ... until it wasn’t,” On October 1, 2017, the Las Vegas community

was changed in an unimaginable way. Retired LVMPD Caption Joshua Bitsko

was one of the first people who entered the room on the day of the tragedy. In

his new book, “The Courage to Live,” Bitsko recounts the evening at Mandalay

Bay and the aftermath that came. Check out his incredible book today.

October 1: Retired LVMPD Captain Joshua
Bitsko Tells His Story 



TROSPER TRAILS

Coral Academy of Las Vegas has had an

eventful month filled with great honors

throughout their campuses. The followling

locations earned a 5-Star rating from the

Nevada School Performance Framework.

Eastgate Elementary School, Centennial

Elementary School, Centennial Middle School,

Sandy Ridge High School, Sandy Ridge Middle

School, Tamarus Elementary School, Windmill

Middle School, and Cadence Middle School.

Special guests included Henderson Mayor

Michelle Romero, Henderson Councilwoman

Monica Larson, Nevada State Senator Carrie

Buck and Governor Joe Lombardo.

Coral Academy continues to provide

exceptional education throughout Southern

Nevada, and these recognitions are a

wonderful acknowledgement of their work. 

Coral Academy of Las Vegas Earns 5-Star Rating Throughout the
Valley

Problem Gambling Center Welcomes
Community to New Location 
It was our pleasure joining the team at the Dr.

Robert Hunter International Problem Gambling

Center, Nevada’s leading nonprofit dedicated

to the treatment of gambling addiction, as they

held an open house for their newly-relocated

facility on West Charleston Blvd. The open

house offered a unique opportunity to see

firsthand how the organization supports clients

on their journey to recovery.



It was a day full of celebrations at the

Rainbow Club Casino. There was great

food and a full house all day, making it

one of the best days for the Henderson

staple. Mayor Michelle Romero and

Henderson city council candidate for

Ward 3, Annette Dawson Owens made

special appearances. 

LVGEA’s new president and CEO Danielle

Casey was officialy welcomed into the

community by the Vegas Chamber. We

are so excited to work with Danielle and

her team as she takes on the task of

placing Southern Nevada on the global

economic map.

TROSPER TRAILS

Las Vegas Chamber Welcomes
LVGEA CEO 

Happy Birthday Rainbow Club
Casino! 

We blinked and September was over. It's officially Halloween season. We

would love to see your Halloween photos from your office celebrations so

be sure to send them over so we can feature them in our newsletter next

month. Happy Halloween and stay safe. 


